
Dear Prospective Saint Paul Catholic School Family, 

 

 

I am delighted to learn of your interest in Saint Paul, and hope that you find the enclosed 

information helpful as you consider the benefits of a faith-based education for your child.  Saint 

Paul Catholic School offers a quality academic education combined with a commitment to our 

faith and values. 

 

Enclosed are registration materials, our weekly school newsletter, a school brochure, and a sheet 

with some highlights of our school.  I look forward to speaking with you about the opportunities 

that the Saint Paul Catholic School community can offer your child and family.  Please call me to 

discuss any questions you may have, and to schedule a tour of the school. 

 

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

 

 

 

Jane Scupham 

Principal 


